
 

 

1. Still Thirsty 

We love having new people.  If you are new, please fill in the 
connect card. We would love to get to know you. If you are a 
regular, we would love to hear your prayer points, questions, 
or feedback through the connect card. 

Announcements 

Next ANA Church Prayer Meeting - Thursday 22 June 
Keep this date free! We will have a combined church prayer 
meeting in Newington. It will be a wonderful time to gather 
for prayer. 

English Class to Launch in Term 3! 
If you are available and willing to serve on the English Class 
team on Thursdays, 10am-12pm, please speak with Iris. No 
prior knowledge needed! 
 

Giving to 
Auburn Anglican 
In cash: 
Place your gift in the black box at 
the back of church 

By direct debit: 
Account name:  
St Philips Anglican Church Auburn 
BSB: 032 326 
Account number: 221299 

Contacting 
Auburn Anglican 
Tim Cocks, Pastor 
tim@auburnanglican.org 

Hugh Jonas, Assistant Pastor 
hugh@auburnanglican.org 

Ben George, Assistant Pastor 
ben@auburnanglican.org 

www.auburnanglican.org

Sunday June 18, 10am: 
A Land of Lies and the 

City of Peace

http://www.auburnanglican.org
http://www.auburnanglican.org


“A Land of Lies and the City of Peace” 
Psalm 120; John 8:39-48The Post-truth Problem 

 
 
A Psalm of Ascent 

 

 

Personal Pain 

 
 

       Lies at the Heart of Sin 

 

 
       Jesus and Psalm 120 


